
HB 1871 -- PUBLIC ACCOUNTING FIRMS

SPONSOR: Gregory

This bill allows a public accounting firm to practice without a
permit from the State Board of Accounting if the firm is a sole
practitioner, the firm elects to register as a limited liability
company, and the firm does not perform attest and compilation
services.


